
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School Photographs 

On Friday 4th November 2016 Horizon Photographic will be visiting both the Infant and 
Junior schools to take individual and sibling group photographs. 

Horizon offer a variety of proof packages including a multi-image CD which contains the 
photos for you to print out yourself.  The CD offers great value for money as it will 
include two poses for each child as well as any sibling group.  This will enable you to 
print as many copies as you like. 

This year we are also offering a family photo day by appointment only on Saturday 5th 
November, details will follow separately.  Pictures taken on the Friday and Saturday can 
be combined on the same multi- image CD. 

If you have any questions or would like to see samples, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Enever 
Business Manager 

 

  

 
 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      

Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk 
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